
From: Matthew Mellsop [mailto:MMellsop@unrefugees.org.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 11 April 2017 2:38 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Cc: AMOD; Naomi Steer 
Subject: RE: Re email AM2016/24 - Notice of Listing & Coverage Issues 

 
Dear Josh, 
 
I have spoken with our National Director and can confirm that Australia for UNHCR would like to 
withdraw the Form F46 that we submitted in relation to this matter.  
 
Please advise if you require any additional information from us at this stage. 
 
I will contact the AMOD team to subscribe to your email list regarding this matter. 
 
Kind regards, 
Matthew 
 
Kind Regards, 
Matthew Mellsop | Head of Governance and Operations | Direct 02 9276 6842 | Fax 02 9262 4345 
 
Australia for UNHCR – Australians Supporting the UN Refugee Agency | Level 8, 120 Sussex Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
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